
January 21, 2010

Board of Directors
CWCB
1313 Sherman St
Room 721
Denver, Colorado
80203

Dear Members

I am writing this letter in support ofCWCB's staff recommendation to protect the
instream flow of Morrison Creek located in Routt County. I strongly urge the Board to
follow their recommendation.

My family has owned property on Morrrison Creek for approximately 40 years. We have
enjoyed use of the stream for trout fishing and recreation. We built a cabin near the creek
and use it ftequently for family reunions. In fact, we followed my father's wishes and
buried him on a site overlooking the Creek in 1982.

The area is home to an abundant number of wildlife including elk, deer, bear, mountain
lion, coyote and occasional moose. Morrison Creek is a vital component of their
ecosystem. In addition, the area of the Creek recommended for protection embodies one
of the most spectacular river canyons in Routt County if not the entire State.

One important tributary to Morrison Creek is Silver Creek. CWCB has already wisely
protected the instream flow of Silver Creek. It makes logical sense to continue this
protection down stream until Morrison Creek reaches the Yampa River below Stagecoach
Reservoir.

In my opinion, Morrison Creek epitomizes Colorado's wild and scenic beauty which we
all hope to enjoy for decades to come. Protecting it is the absolute right thing to do.

Thank You for considering Morrison Creek as part of CWCB' s inflow protection
program.
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